
Project

Feasibility Study on the Cooperation Zurich -
Freetown

Client

Urban Development Zurich

Facts

Period 2021 - 2022
Project Country Switzerland

Sierra Leone

Contact persons

Jonas Hunziker
jonas.hunziker@ebp.ch

The City of Zurich and the City of Freetown in Sierra Leone
agreed in 2019 to enter a City-to-City cooperation with the
aim of jointly tackling urban development challenges in
Freetown through the exchange of experience and by
implementing concrete projects. The cities agreed to focus
their collaboration on the regeneration of Freetown’s City
Center.
EBP together with Helvetas were mandated to conduct a
feasibility study for this cooperation. The study provides
recommendations on how the cooperation between Zurich
and Freetown should be established and structured and how
the scope of the regeneration of Freetown’s city center could
be enhanced.
In a second phase, EBP and Helvetas supported the two cities
in starting up the collaboration, formulating a detailed
cooperation concept and identifying an implementation
partner in Freetown.

Our services

—  Assessment of planned interventions in terms of technical
feasibility and governance aspects

—  Context analysis and needs assessment
—  Stakeholder interviews
—  Formulation of feasibility study incl. assessment of

opportunities and risks
—  Subsequent facilitation of cooperation concept


